
Noeleen Keavey 

From: Sonja Smith 
Sent: 24 November 2014 15:35 
To : kstewart@meathcoco. ie 
Subject: 
Attachments: WO265-01 Section 42 letter.pdf 

WO265-01 Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd 

Dear M r  Stewart 

I am attaching here a letter sent t o  you on 20/10/2014. I have not received a response as requested by 17/11/2014 
therefore could I respectively request that you respond by return. 

Kind regards 
Sonja Smith 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
InnisTarra 
CO Cork 

Tel NO: 00353 21 4875540 
Fax No: 00353 21 4875545 
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